
Royal Canadian Legion Remembrance Day Competition                                                            

Junior Division 

Congratulations to all our Junior students who submitted artwork for 

the Royal Legion Remembrance Day Poster contest.  We are very 

pleased to announce that 4 of our students received a presentation 

from the legion in February at Good Shepherd Parish.                  

Congratulations to Sonja C., Elijah D.J., Caesarius S., and Ronnen N.    

 

The Legion was absolutely amazed at the level of skill and even more 

with the mastery of symbolism shown by all the entrants this 

year.  Thank you to Ms. Manserra for taking the time to explore the 

ways of remembering and appreciating the sacrifices made to ensure 

our freedom. 

  

Congratulations to Sonja C. grade 5!!!  We are pleased to announce 

that Sonja’s poster submission placed 1st at the National level and 

will be on display in the Parliamentary Buildings in Ottawa for one 

year.  Sonja’s reflective piece of artwork was selected by judges as 

the second place of the international art competition.  

 

We are very proud of all of our students, thank you 

for  sharing  your creativity.  




